FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Would you be able to forward me copies of the remaining (extra 4) reviews?
My initial request was as follows, so I believe it will be covered in my last FOI - "I would like to put forward a new request for the following documents - All Domestic homicide reviews into deaths that occured between the financial years of 2015 and 2020. "

I just want to ensure I have all the relevant information (and documents) about DHR's into deaths that occurred between the financial years of 2015 and 2020.

In respect of Domestic Homicide reviews published by Leicester City Council, executive summaries of these are publicly-accessible via the Council’s website at:
https://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council/policies-plans-and-strategies/public-safety/safer-leicester-partnership/domestic-homicide-reviews-dhrs/
The exemption (a lawful reason under Part 2 of the Act to withhold information from disclosure) contained at Section 21-Information Accessible to Applicants by other means-therefore applies.

Reviews not yet published are subject to a quality assurance review by stakeholders (including external agencies) before release and publication to ensure accuracy and appropriateness and to ensure that any outstanding matters are resolved before the details are made public. 

In this instance the Council considers that the exemption to disclosure contained at Section 22-Information intended for future publication-has effect, and that the public interest (here defined as something to the public benefit) is greater in withholding any information at this time. 
This process can take some time, but there is a settled intention to publish and once further reviews have been completed and any other matters resolved, the documents will be available at the above link. 

This letter therefore acts as a refusal notice in line with the provisions of Section 17 of the Act. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
